
October 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
Custodial 

- We currently have 2 custodians out recovering from surgeries. 
- Looking at purchasing a new walk-behind scrubber for DHS. 

Maintenance 

- Solar Panels at DHS are now working correctly. 
- Getting quotes to replace sound system at LES gymnasium. 
- Starting a BG-1 to replace gym bleachers at DHS. 
- Repaired a clogged sewer line at DHS. 

 

Property Acquisition 

- We received approval letter for 320 Clay St. 
- We need to do revised BG-1 for property acquisitions and change the funding source 
- We have been delayed in the closing on the apartments, while they find a new location 

for the current tenants. 
   

School Safety 

- SRO Brendel is reviewing all school maps and crisis plans.  He is working with 
administrators to update our plans. 

- SRO Brendel is working with Best Security to update and fix the Shelter automatic locks.  
 

Transportation 

- Campbell County is no longer providing transportation for the ATC. 
- We had 28 Extracurricular field trips in September. 
- We had 4 academic field trips in September 

Student Attendance/DPP 

- Current Enrollment is 780 – 411 at LES and 369 at DHS.  
- Attendance % for the year is 92.51%.  LES is at 94.08% for the year.  DHS is at 90.79% 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


